From: Spatial Planning

Sent: 15 July 2019 15:10
To: Planning

Ce: Spatial Planning [

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2019/2781/P

For the attention of David Fowler

Thank you for consulting TfL on this application, copy attached.

Having assessed the proposals, I can confirm that TfL has no comments to make on this
planning application. Please contact us if you consider that there are any strategic as opposed
to local transport issues raised by this case.

Regards

Spatial Planning

Transport for London

Spatial Planning I City Planning
Level 9, 5 Endeavour Square, Westfield Avenue, Stratford E20 1JN

We have recently made changes to our pre-application service and charges, and introduced a
new Initial Screening process. For more info please visit: https://tfl. gov.uk/info-for/urban-
planning-and-construction/planning-applications/pre-application-services




